The Meridian

Woden Senior Citizens Newsletter

Date:Oetober 1998

| was unable to attend the monthly meeting and the special general meeting, Wirner
Schenk kindly chaired these meetings for me. Thank you Wirner.

The special general meeting dealt with changes to the constitution of the club. Our
public officer Lyle Mark explained these changes to those that attended this meeting.
Details of these changes are on the notice board, thanks Lyle.

Judith Runnstron has kindly donated a new office chair for our duty officers, this is
much appreciated.

Thanks aqain to Myra Hickey for her continued contribution to the club. The election
day raffle and craft sale were 3 success.

The craft exhibition held in Queanbeyan was very successful, we had four trophy
winnets.

Since the last Meridian the club has experienced several small dramas in the kitchen.
The dishwasher began to leak after our water pipe burst, the hotplates exploded and

the oven element burnt out.

The blinds have been repaired again, please take care opening and closing them,
thanks.

The foam on the bench seats in the new room need covering. We have the material
does anyone have the energy and time to make them?

The committee have been investigating the feasibility of installing air conditioning.
Read the notice board for more details reqarding this matter.

A representative from Civil and Civic is coming to advise us on our parking problems.



Cards have been purchased for the solo group.
The men’s group started on Monday 19t" October.
We have received a number of tea towels, many thanks.

Working Bee

We still intend having a working bee, however we have not decided on a final date. It
has been suggested that members might like to donate a shrub. We would like to
improve the exterior of the club as it is quite drab at the moment. We will keep you
posted.

The cup hooks near the urn are for our members personal mugs, Jerry kindly attached
these brackets.

Santo Juliano is recovering well from a recent heart attack. Hope to see you back
soon Santo.

Hank Massen’s daughter who has been seriously ill for some time is slowly recovering.
Our thoughts and best wishes are with her.

Best wishes to Margaret Bingham who has been unwell, hope to see you soon.

Don't forget the Melbourne Cup Lunch has to be booked and paid for by Friday the
30t October. Late comers will not be cateted for, sorry.

We expect to have our Club Christmas Party on Tuesday the 8t December, more
details will be available closer to the day.

If you would like to contribute to the Metidian please get in touch with me or one of
our committee members.

Best Wishes
Ross Hinton (President)





